COPY.
Llowd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE, 9th November, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 4th instant returning fhe Rpt.Cll in the case of the "HELIX"
to be re-named ”ARMILLA“, ana I now enclose a copy of the report
and computation made on the vessel for transmission to the Dutch
Authorities,

I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary,

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM,
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